
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
TO:   Pascal Scoles 
   Victor B. Smith, Sr. 
 
FROM:  Stephen M. Curtis 
 
DATE:  March 29, 2006 
 
SUBJECT: IWC Minutes  
 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
    
   I have received the minutes of the February 27, 2006 Institution 
Wide Committee meeting, and have reviewed and approved the recommendations as 
follows: 
    

• Revision of the Technology Curriculum to be renamed 
Construction Management Program; and 

 
• Revision to the Sound Recording and Music Technology 

Curriculum. 
 

   Please convey my appreciation to the members of the Institution 
Wide Committee for their hard work on behalf of the College. 
 
 

 
 
c: Dr. Judy Gay 


